Massachusetts high school hands out pro-homosexual, anti-religious
propaganda to students — disguised as a religious message! So much for the
“separation of church and state”! This happened at the same school where the “Little Black Book”
-- a pornographic homosexual guide -- was distributed in 2005.

During “Allies Week” at Brookline High School in October 2006, students were told in homeroom
that “No one is 100% normal. Everyone is some percent gay.” And these pamphlets were handed

out, published by a “church” founded by homosexual activists. Is this the future? Is this what you
pay your taxes for?

Help MassResistance stop this horror!
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